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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

I am pleased to let you know that Autumnwatch week will begin on Tuesday 8th October. A range of in 

class activities will be running and some outdoor events as we explore the wonder of the season. 

 

On Wednesday 9th all of S1-3 will be walking to Howden Park in Livingston so please send your child to 

school that day with sturdy shoes/wellies and a warm coat. 

 

On Thursday afternoon we will be outside in the school grounds most of the afternoon so a warm coat is 

required then too. 

 

We end the week with a recap of what we have learned and invite you to join us at the assembly on Friday 

11th October at 11.30am. Please let our school office know if you will be joining us. If you plan on taking 

your child home after the assembly please inform the escort of your child’s taxi. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Alison Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 


